
                                                                                                                                                                                

LADY LANE PARK SCHOOL 
 

BULLETIN NO. 927 
 

Date:     Friday 11
th

 October, 2019 

 
 

 

Week Commencing 14
th

 October 

Tuesday 15
th

– Stay & Play Session at The Lodge for families with children 18 months – 4 years – 

9.30am – 11.00am 

Tuesday 15
th 

– Plas Menai – Parents information meeting L6 classroom -3.40p.m 

Wednesday 16
th

 – Form 2 and Form 3 Harvest Festival – 9.00am in the hall  

Thursday 17
th

– The Friends Halloween Disco – F1 – UVI 

Friday 18
th

– Kindergarten & Form 1 Harvest Festival – 9.00am in the hall 

Friday 18
th

 – Flu Immunisation for all children – F1 – UVI 

Friday 18
th

 – New To You Sale in the Gym – 2.00pm – 4.00pm 

 

School is closed for the half term – Saturday 19
th

 October 

School re-opens – Monday 4
th

 November 

 

Coming Soon 

Tuesday 5
th

 November – School Individual Photographs 

Wednesday 6
th

 November – Brass Taster Lessons with Mr Bradnum 

Friday 8
th

 November – Open Day – 9.30am – 11.00am & 1.30pm – 3.00pm 

Sunday 10
th

 November – Staff charity bike ride ‘Bingley to Berlin’ 

Monday 11
th  

November – Parent Consultations 6.00pm – 8.00pm 

Tuesday 12
th

 November– 4.00pm – 6.00pm 

    

 

Thank you to all junior families who popped in on Monday and Tuesday to share our Greek 

themed Harvest Assembly.  Plates were dropped (but not smashed), the re-telling of the Harvest 

tradition was told as well as some fantastic drama performances, readings and singing songs 

from Mamma Mia from the School Choir.  A huge thank you to Mrs Cartwright, Mrs Lorimer and 

Mrs Hudson and to you all for the donations received for Bingley Foodbank. 

 

    
 

Thank you to The Friends for inviting me to their annual AGM, they do some terrific fundraising 

through the year for all your children and any offers of help, no matter how small, are always 

appreciated. Please contact Mrs Nash Myers, chairman of the Friends of Lady Lane Park School, 

if you feel you may be able to offer your support.  

 

 

 

 
@LadyLanePark 

 

Instagram 

ladylanepark 



On Wednesday Form 2 visited Eureka in Halifax to experience their ‘All About Me’ gallery where 

the children got an opportunity to discover just how amazing and unique they are and how and 

why they should try to keep their bodies as healthy as possible. They also took part in an 

interactive science show: The Gross Lab which I think they all loved! 

 

 
 

 

On Sunday 10th November 2019, staff from Lady Lane Park School will be attempting to cycle 

1000 km -the equivalent distance from Bingley to Berlin! As the staff have to be in School on 

Monday morning (not in Berlin!), this will take place at the Nuffield gym, Cottingley, in their 

cycle spinning studio. Needless to say, this is a BIG challenge as many of our team haven't cycled 

in a while and we are a small staff! However, we are confident that we can complete this 

challenge in the 5 hours we have available and raise enough money to purchase a defibrillator 

for both the school and local community to benefit from. We are hoping to purchase the 

defibrillator and training from a small children’s charity called Hand on Heart. This will be sited 

on the outside wall of our school making it accessible to our school and local community if ever 

needed. The charity are very passionate and determined to keep children safe and to prevent 

the deaths of 12 young people who die of sudden cardiac arrest each week in the UK. They have 

a very informative website https://www.handonheart.org/ if you would like more information. We 

have set up a ‘Just Giving’ page for any donations and messages of support; please share this 

with friends and family and help us achieve our target.  

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/lady-lane-park-school-bingley2berlin 

 
Many apologies for the mix up with the diary dates last week, the Kindergarten and Christmas 

play is on Tuesday 10
th

 December (not Thursday 12
th

!). 

 

We look forward next week to our Infant Harvest Assemblies, please keep your donations for 

our local Bingley Foodbank coming, tubs are in the front entrance. 

 

Mrs Petrie (Lois Form 5) is organising a New To You Sale next Friday in the Gym from 2.00pm – 

4.00pm so please pop along if you need anything, don’t forget after half term we all return in 

our Winter school uniform. 

 

Lastly, please could we ask that any parents who want to use the toilets in school, please ensure 

you use an adult toilet and not the children’s, these are clearly marked around school. 

 

Best wishes to you all from Mr N Saunders and all the staff. 



 

 

Re: Class and Team photographs – June 2019 

 

Many thanks to all parents who have purchased class and team photographs.  Images are still 

available to be ordered via the website, just follow the directions on your child’s Proof Card.  

Orders made between now and October 17
th

 (the cut-off date) will be delivered back to school 

with free delivery.  

 

I am sorry if you have ordered images and paid a delivery charge; this was due to circumstances 

beyond my control and was an issue between the laboratory and the courier.  The issue has 

been looked into but sadly, neither party will accept responsibility.  Many thanks. 

 

Mr Steve Myers 

 

 

Young Voices 

 

We still have one or two places available at Young Voices and will be submitting final numbers at half-

term.  Please get in touch with Mrs Wright in the School Office for the relevant form for this fantastic 

singing event, open to all those in F4 to U6, on Tuesday January 14
th

, 2020 at  Sheffield FLYDSA Arena. 

 

Mrs C Lorimer 

 

 

 

Gilbert & Sullivan’s Mikado 

 

MIKADO - News - Please come and support your friends, come along and enjoy the fun, laughter 

and tears!  

 

Sign up forms will be coming out soon for "The Mikado" in the October half term holiday.  

Sunday 3rd November at Bingley Arts Centre.  Tickets are now available to buy.   

 

• Google - What's on in Bingley Arts Centre TicketSource 

• Scroll down on Upcoming Events click on: “Bingley Junior Gilbert and Sullivan Mikado” 

  

Click on Book now – and choose your seats!! 

Mrs S Earl 

 

 

Pupil Absence 

 

Can we politely request that you inform school as soon as possible if your child is unwell and not 

coming to school.  

 

 Please email Mrs Wright on the below address with the subject of ABSENCE so we can prioritise 

these emails in a morning:- 

 

Subject:  ABSENCE 

secretary@ladylanepark.co.uk 

 

Thank you! 

 
 

 



The Dandyhouse Christmas Card Project 

 

 

 

This year we are running the Dandyhouse Christmas card project in school.  All the children will 

create their own card at school with support from Mrs Kernick. 

 

Please keep a look out in the children’s folders after half term as they will all receive a sample of 

the card they have created along with an order form where they can order directly from The 

Dandy House cards and other goodies with your child’s unique design (see the attached leaflet). 

 

10% of the proceeds will be going back into school on all orders placed. Any queries, please 

catch me at The Lodge. 

 

Mrs S Kernick 

 

 

 

 

Menu 14.10.19 

 

 

Monday 

 

Tuesday 

 

 

Wednesday 

 

Thursday 

 

 

Friday 

 

 

Homemade Pizza 

 

 

 

French Fries & 

Vegetable Batons 

 

Fruity Mousse 

 

Sticky Chicken / 

Sticky Quorn 

 

 

Vegetable Cous 

Cous 

 

Sponge & Custard 

 

Greek Meatballs / 

Falafel 

 

 

Sweet Pepper 

Sauce & Pasta 

 

Cheesecake 

 

 

Cottage Pie / 

Quorn Mince Pie 

 

 

Carrots & Swede 

 

 

Steamed Sponge & 

Custard 

School Council 

Lunch 

 

Pizza 

 

Sweet Potato Fries 

 

Baked jam 

Doughnut 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Lady Lane Park School  
Clubs and Activities –Autumn Term 2019 

 

To start week commencing Monday 9
th

 September, unless stated otherwise 

 

Day Time Activity Free/Chargeable Location Staff 

 

Monday 1.00-1.30 Jnr Choir  

 (F4-U6)  

Free Gym Mrs Cartwright 

Mrs Lorimer 

 3.30-4.30 Table tennis  

 (L6-U6) 

Free Hall Miss Raw 

 3.30-4.30 Lego Club  

(F4-U6) 

Free The Hive Mrs Cardus 

 3.30-4.30 Homework clinic 

(L6-U6) 

Free LVI Miss Vincent 

 4.30-5.40 Dance (F5) Chargeable Hall/Gym 

 

Mrs Hudson 

 3.30-4.30 Football club  

(F2-F3) 

Free Field Mr Walker 

Mr Rawling 

 3.30-4.30 Mikado – Jnr G&S  Chargeable Gym Mrs Earl 

Miss Holmes 

Mrs Lorimer 

 

Tuesday 1.00-1.30 Dance (L6-U6) Chargeable Gym/Hall 

 

Mrs Hudson 

 3.30-4.15 Mixed sports 

(F1/F3) 

Free Hall Mrs Quinn 

 3.30-4.30 Dance (F2) Chargeable Gym 

 

Mrs Hudson 

 

Wednesday 1.00-1.30 Dance (L6-U6) Chargeable Gym 

 

Mrs Hudson 

 3.30-5.20 Ballet Chargeable Gym/Hall Mrs Fielding 

 3.30-4.30 Table Tennis 

 (F4 only until Christmas) Free 

 Miss Raw 

 3.30-4.30 Craft club (Get 

crafty for 

Christmas!)  

Free Science room Mrs Kernick 

 3.30-5.30 Sports fixtures Free Various Mr Saunders 

Mr Walker 

Mrs Arnold 

 

Thursday 8.00-9.00 Dance (F3-F4) Chargeable Hall 

 

Mrs Hudson 

 9-12.30 Voice works Chargeable Music Room 

 

Mrs Cartwright 

 3.30-4.30 Football club 

(F4-U6) 

Free Field Mr Walker 

Mr Saunders 

 3.30-4.30 Netball 

(F4-U6) 

Free Field Miss Slater 

Mrs Moffat 

 

Friday 8.00-8.30 Jnr Running club 

(F4-U6) 

Free Various Mr Walker 

 9-12.30 Keyboard Chargeable Gym 

 

Mrs Cartwright 

 1.00-1.30 Dance (L6-U6) Chargeable Gym 

 

Mrs Hudson 

 3.30-5.00 Dance (L6-U6) Chargeable Hall 

 

Mrs Hudson 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Table Tennis 

 

Please note that due to the popularity of this club we are having to make changes to the 

numbers attending on a Wednesday to ensure the best possible coaching for all the children. 

Consequently, as from Wednesday 9
th

 October until the Christmas break, children in Form 4 

only will be able to attend.  Form 5 will be invited to attend after school opens in the New Year. 

Thank you for your understanding in this matter. 

 

Miss S. Raw 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bingley  Junior  Gilbert and Sullivan 

Presents 

Mikado 

 

 

~ Bingley Arts Centre~ 

~Sunday 3rd November~ 

~Show starts at 3pm~ 
 

All Cast Members are 

between the ages of 4 and 

12 years old. 

Please support our 

budding actors and 

actresses! 

For Tickets please 

contact Bingley Arts 

Centre 

Tel:  01274 519814 

www.bingleyartscentre.

co.uk 



 

 

 
 


